
The children’s fete raised 

£714
Thank you to everyone who 
gave their children money 

and to all those who 
donated tombola prizes 

and soft toys.
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PTA Newsletter October

The PTA has a Facebook 
page, like and follow us 

at

Overstone PTA News

Raise funds for Overstone and join our school lottery, tickets cost 
just £1 per week and there is a guaranteed cash winner every week. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

Start saving your 2p’s for a 
competition after half term.

More information to follow in a 
ParentMail. 

The PTA AGM is on Tuesday 19th October 
at 8pm in the Cock Inn, Wing. 

Everyone is welcome to attend, please 
email pta@overstone-wing.org

if you would like to.

The 5p challenge last term raised £139.50. 
Last year’s Yr 1 Beech (this year’s Yr 2 Elm) 
collected the most and win’s the £50 prize. 

Halloween sweet cone sale on 
Thursday 21st October

TheEmail pta@overstone-wing.org if you would like to 
join the PTA

Christmas card order forms featuring your 
child’s artwork will be given out in November

mailto:pta@overstone-wing.org
mailto:pta@overstone-wing.org

